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Price-Gouging: Carly Duvall and Pat Mcinerney

Provide Guidance on Compliance During COVID-19

Spencer Fane attorneys Carly Duvall and Pat Mcinerney recently published an article

featured in Bloomberg discussing price-gouging regulations in response to the
COVID-19 pandemic.

Titled “State Price-Gouging Regulation and Compliance During COVID-19,” Carly and
Pat's article explores consumer protection statutes, states’ enforcement tools, and
possible defenses to violations.

Carly and Pat explain that knowing the regulations for each state of operation is vital
to remaining compliant. “Businesses who sell products and services that may be
necessary or essential amid the COVID-19 crisis should carefully review and examine
their pricing and advertising practices to avoid scrutiny or enforcement under
consumer protection statutes.”

To read the full article, please click here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/patrick-mcinerney/
https://www.spencerfane.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Bloomberg-StatePrice-GougingRegulation.pdf

